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As a friendly reminder, please ensure your
student meets the dress code expectations as
outlined in the handbook.

1. A student's dress should not be a threat to
his/her safety or of others.

2. A student's dress should not impair his/her
health or that of others.

3. If the dress of any student is a clear
distraction, it should not be worn. (No halter
tops, tank tops, spaghetti strap tops, wrestling
shirts, mesh shirts or crop tops, etc.)

4, Walking shorts are permitted. (Shorts
should be at least fingertip length.) Please
ensure that fingertip length is an appropriate
length for your child.

5. Hats and caps should NOT be worn in the
building. We will have announced hat days
throughout the school year. Only on these
days may hats be worn in the buildings.

6. Perfumes / Lotions / Gels with strong
fragrances should not be worn to school.
(Several people are allergic to these.)

7.Heelies may not be worn to school.

8. Natural hair color only.

UPCOMING DATES

Sept 13th: Indian Beat

Join us as Mrs. Simmons' class leads
Indian Beat

Sept 13th: Jog-a-thon

3rd, 4th, & 5th graders will begin the
Jog-a-thon at 11:00 a.m.

Sept 17th: Parent-Teacher Conferences

Conferences will be held from 3:30-9:30
p.m. with appointment

Sept 20th: No School

Sept 23rd: No School

Professional Day

Sept 26th: Picture Day

Individual school pictures will be taken
Sept 27th: Indian Beat

Joinus as Mrs. Ham's class leads Indian
Beat
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